O 00 N o Uu B~ W N

[
= O

NP-NLH-204
2017 General Rate Application

Page1of1

Further to response to Request for Information NP-NLH-096:

Please provide an updated response that addresses the following inconsistency:
“Specifically Assigned” in “2019TY as Filed” agrees with Exhibit 15, as filed on July
28, 2017, while “Transmission Common” agrees with Exhibit 15, as filed on October

27, 2017.

Please refer to Exhibit 15 which was revised in Hydro’s 2017 General Rate
Application (Revision 4, November 27, 2017). Hydro has also revised its response to

NP-NLH-096.



